
WAT FARES & SUBSIDIES REVIEW 2012  SUBMISSION #6 

Sent: Tuesday, 17 April 2012 10:48 AM 

Subject: re: Review: Wheelchair Accessible Taxis Fares and Subsidies 

 
Hi David & Barb, 
 
I am sorry that I have taken so long to put in writing ParaQuad Tas. view on the review. 
 
The members who attended your session at the ParaQuad Tas. office considered the three options 
of the Review and decided that the fairest option is Option 2. 
 
Option 2 offers people, who can only use maxi taxis, the opportunity to travel a greater distance at a 
reasonable cost.  For people on a limited income this has been an issue with many people who have 
the need to travel to appointments in Hobart and are living outside the ‘cap’. 
 
We look forward to the Final Report when available. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jenny Stanzel 
Secretary 
ParaQuad Tas. Inc. 
 


